
 
 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hello to all Parents and Carers, 

 

Plea for a shed The Friends are in desperate need of a shed to store clothing rails, uniform 

and many other items for future events. If you have one you do not need or can help with 

recommendations or donations for one please can you let us know.  

 

Year 6 parents – Thank you to everyone who has filled in the forms for year 6 hoodies.  

 

2nd Hand Uniform Sale  

Another successful event, we would like to thank all the volunteers and the little ones too 

for helping the team. If you are in need of uniform, you can fill in a ‘Uniform Request’ 

form and leave at the office which we will collect.  

*Please remember – do not send in money as we need to check the items are available. 

 

Hangers we are in need of shirt and trouser hangers, if you have any to donate please 

leave them with the main office. 

 

No More Uniform Donations We are currently not taking any more uniform donations, 

thank you to everyone who has donated over the last few weeks.  

 

 
EVENTS….. 

 

Monday 30th October 2023 

We are looking forward to the Halloween Party!  

All children who got a place have received their tickets but if you are not sure if your child 

has a ticket please do get in touch with us on Friendsofchippinghill@gmail.com 

 

Halloween Decorations If anyone has any Halloween decorations they would like to 

donate please leave them with the main office on Monday 30th October.    
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Halloween Volunteers We are looking for 3/4 volunteers to help us at the Halloween 

Party. If you can help between 3.30pm – 6pm on 30th November please can you get in 

touch at Friendsofchippinghill@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 10th November 2023 

We only have 1 table left for our fantastic quiz night, so if you have a team or are thinking 

about booking a table, do it now before they are all gone.  Please mark envelopes with 

The Friends Quiz night along with your form and £10. 

 

Raffle Prizes If anyone has any raffle prizes they can donate to us we would really 

appreciate it, please leave these with the main office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely half term,  

 

The Friends of Chipping Hill 
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